
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Weekly Northgate News – 16th February 2024  

  
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Good News 

I am pleased to announce that the following children have been recognised for outstanding work and 

achievements in this week’s ‘Good News’ Assemblies: 

 

Charlie P in Butterflies 

Jude L in Ladybird 

Lily-Rose C in Bumblebees 

Finn D-T in Caterpillars 

Rokas R in Centipedes 

Belinay G in Dragonflies 

Mollie H in Jupiter 

Elissa C in Saturn 

Odette P-P in Mercury 

Lyla W in Neptune 

Alfie F and Geoge H in Mars 

Logan H and Aaliyah Y in Venus 

Ava S in Apollo 

Monika P in Soyuz  

 

House Points and Attendance 

Swallowtails have received the most House Points this week and have received an extra play.  The half 

term winning House is Avocets - well done to both houses! 

 

The class with the highest attendance at 95.8% is Ladybirds.  This week there were ‘no lates’ in 

Butterfly, Bumblebee and Centipede class.  Well done to everybody! 

 

Northgate Primary School & Sunflowers Nursery 
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email: office@northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
Head Teacher  :  Miss S Bacon 

Deputy Head:      Mrs C Andrews 

Assistant Head:  Mrs H Kettle-Maile 



 

 

 

 

Facebook 

 

As reminder we  have recently  launched Northgate Primary’s very own Facebook page.  Please follow 

and ‘like’ the page to keep up to date with all of the exciting things happening at our school.  To find 

the page, visit the Facebook site and type Northgate Primary School, Great Yarmouth.  You will 

find information about all of our recent events including the Year 5 and 6 Internet Safety talk by the 

police, the Science Festival show and a visit from Safety Seymour. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

Important Dates  

 

Monday 26th  February – First day back after half term 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – separate letter has been sent out 

Monday 11th March to Friday 15th March – British Science Week 

Week beginning Monday 18th March – Neurodiversity Week and Book Fair 

Thursday 21st March – Parents evening 

Thursday 28th March - Last Day of Spring term 

Tuesday 16th April – First Day of Summer Term 

Monday 6th May – May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th to Friday 31st May – Half term 

Monday 22nd July – Last day of Summer Term 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful half term and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 26th February.  

 

Susan Bacon      

Headteacher 


